
  
To Ms. Nicola Roxon, 
  
I totally disagree with this bill being passed. 
  
I believe it is for some sort of political gain, but without considering 
our Australian people. I think many of us are sick and tired of the 
political correctness at the expense of the Country of Australia. 
  
It is politically incorrect to pass this Bill and once more I express my 
deep concern regarding this. 
  
(Mrs. Colleen Blacket. 
 


